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REPLY COMMENTS OF 'THE 
LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND POWER 

ON THE PROPOSED DECISION: INTERIM OPINION ON REPORTING AND 
TRACKING OF GREENHOUSE GAS EMISSIONS IN THE ELECTRICITY SECTOR 

In accordance with Rule 14 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the Public 

Utilities Commission ('CPUC" or 'Commission") of the State of Califomia, the 

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power ("LADWP") hereby files the following 

Reply Comments submitted in response to the Proposed Decision (PD) to adopt the 

"lnterim Opinion on Reporting and Tracking of Greenhouse Gas Emissions in the 

Electricity Sector ('Interim Opinionn) issued August 15,2007, in Rulemaking 06-04-009. 

LADWP also files these Comments with the California Energy Commission ("CEC") in 

Docket 07-011P-01. The LADWP supports the comments submitted by the Southem 

California Public Power Authority (SCPPA), the Sacramento Municipal Utility District 

(SMUD), the Northern California Power Agency (NCPA), and the California Municipal 

Utility Association (CMUA). 

1. INTRODUCTION 

The LADWP has reviewed the comments from several parties and is concerned 

that the Proposed Decision to adopt the Interim Opinion on Reporting and Tracking 

Greenhouse Gas Emissions in the Electricity Sector, including the Proposed Electricity 

Sector Greenhouse Gas (GHG) Reporting and Tracking Protocol (Protocol) that will be 

adopted by the CPUC and CEC in September 2007 has not adequately evolved into an 

effective and welldesigned proposal. The Protocol has not received full public 

discussion, and only one public workshop in April 2007 was conducted to initiate the 

discussion about how best to address emissions tracking and reporting. 


































